Congregation Kneseth Israel

EMPIRE AVENUE & SAGE STREET Far Rockaway, New York 11691 FA 7-7545



ב״ה

Ralph Pelcovitz Rabbi Morton Fried President August 9, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm 27 West 86th Street New York, N.Y.

Dear Norman, Mik

I was delighted to learn of your appointment as the new President of Yeshiva University. I believe that the Selections Committee made an excellent choice and I am confident that under your wise, dynamic and inspiring leadership, Yeshiva University will go from strength to strength.

23 NZN 63

Sincerely,

Ralph Pelcovitz, Rabbi

RP:ss